
SHIBPUR DINOBUNDHOO INSTITUTION (COLLEGE) 
 
 

Re: Rabindra Jayanti celebration 
 
This is to inform all the students who have registered for participation in Rabindra Jayanti 
celebrations on 10th May, 2022 via Googleform (notice dated 19.04.2022), who have not yet 
appeared for screening, that a screening session of their respective talents will be held on 
Saturday, 23rd April, at 1.45 p.m. in Room no. 24 (Dept. of Economics).  
       
 
         Convenor and members, 
        Rabindra Jayanti celebration Committee 
 
         


